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Office of the Mayor -- Assistant City Administrator 
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St. Petersburg, FL 33731-2842 
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TO:  Chair Montanari and Member of City Council 

 

FROM:  Tom Greene, Assistant City Administrator 

 

CC:  Dr. Kanika Tomalin, Deputy Mayor/City Administrator 

 

DATE:  August 13, 2021 

 

RE:  ARPA Report to City Council August 19, 2021 

 

 

During the August 19, 2021 City Council meeting the Administration will provide a report on the 

public input we received with respect to the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).   

 

Our plan is to report the results of our outreach and discuss a proposed allocation of the resources 

based on the results.  Following our discussion of August 19, the Administration will develop a 

plan of action to invest the resources.  Similar to the process we followed with the recently 

approved Retention and Resiliency Plan, we will return to City Council in the future with the 

needed legislative actions to fund the proposed investments. 

 

We look forward to discussing the results with City Council. 
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